
Board Meeting September 12, 2023

Meeting opened at 1pm at Bruce Tewksbury's home 2060 S San Ray
Board members present: Tewksbury, Lang, Junke, Bowen, Toal, Rogers
Guests present: Phillips, Short, Lynn

Old business:

Swapmeet: Valley Presbyterian Church parking lot 2/24/24. Consignment table with a three item limit 
will be available for small articles. Club will take a 10% commission. Table charges have not been 
decided.

Churches on the Air: Saturday 2/10/24.

AZ QSO Party: 10/14/23. Rick Rogers heading the contest aspect. If we decide to have a club picnic at 
the same time, we'll be at Veterans Park. If not, we'll be at Grace Church, Sahuarita.

Inventory update: Completed and given to Jon for posting on the web site. Expect updates roughly 
every 6 months. Country store inventory will show donors and purchasers.

Winter Field Day: 1/27/24. Fire Station booked

New business:

Lang moved that the radio training class for new hams taking their first license exam at a GVARC VE 
session be held no sooner than 2 weeks after the exam and the issuing of the license by the FCC. 
Rogers seconded. Rhe motion was approved.

Meeting adjourned at 1:47pm.

David Bowen, Acting Secretary 


